CLEAR CREEK MORNING DROP-OFF

Dear Parents:

For those who drop off children in privately owned vehicles, please help us keep traffic flowing by doing the following:

- Ensure students have backpacks and lunch boxes in hand, ready to go, before arriving on school grounds.
- Get last kisses in before getting to the drop-off point.
- At the median/curb, come into the gated entrance closest to the school. Students will immediately move to the sidewalk and walk into school through the front entrance to the school under the awning.

THE GOAL HERE IS TO ALLOW APPROXIMATELY 8 CARS TO DROP OFF STUDENTS AT ONE TIME.

- Once your students are out and your car door is closed, move on out as traffic allows.
- The front parking lot will be blocked off from 0715-0800 to ensure the safety of students walking to campus.